
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commissioners of St. Mary’s County will hold a public 

hearing in the Commissioners’ Meeting Room in the Chesapeake Building, 41770 Baldridge Street, 

Leonardtown, Maryland, on Tuesday, March 14, 2017 beginning at 6:30pm., for the purpose of 

obtaining public input on extending the existing Metrocast Cable Franchise Agreement.  

 

Note that as a result of the evidence and comments made at the public hearing, 
amendments may be made to the proposed Agreement. 
 
A copy of the proposed Agreement of Amendments is available in the Public Information Office, 

Governmental Center, 41770 Baldridge Street, Leonardtown, Maryland 20650, the Commissioners 

invite public comments and participation.  
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